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Placencia Restaurant  week! 

Placencia’s first ever Restaurant Week is happening 
November 3-10, 2024 and over 50 of the peninsula’s 
eateries will be participating. 
 
For BZ$20.24 lunch and BZ$40.24 dinner per person, you
will enjoy 3 courses of tapas, main and dessert.  
   
Reservations are recommended but not required.  Find
participating restaurants, menus and more info at
https://placenciarestaurantweek.com/ 
 

Renewing Passport  Visitor Stamps! 

 
All visitors staying in the Placencia area are required to renew their
passport stamps every 30 days at the Immigration Department in
Big Creek.   
 
RVBelize guests have two options for getting to/from the offices
located just across the lagoon.  1. Take the Hokey-Pokey water taxi 
from M&M service station in the village, then grab a taxi at the port 
or 2. Drive the scenic Southern Hwy to Independence (one hour
each way).    
 
Don’t forget to complete the renewal form found here: 
https://rvbelize.com/stayin-here and take it with you when you go.
We also keep extra copies of this form at the office if you need one.  

Then Visit the Belize Spice Farm ! 

While in Belize’s culture-rich Toledo District, follow the Southern
Highway another 30 miles south to the Spice Farm and Botanical
Gardens where you can take assisted or self-guided tours of
lush vanilla, spice, and botanical crops. 
 
The onsite restaurant is also a must!  Enjoy Belizean, American
and East Indian dishes that incorporate many of the aromatic
ingredients found throughout the gardens. 
 
If you’re a serious foodie, they also offer a cooking class tour!  

             Find more local news on our Facebook page: Facebook.com/RVBelize and watch helpful videos on our YT channel: YouTube.com/GettinBelizy
Gettin’ Belizy is a registered trademark.  All rights reserved. 

 26 October 2024 


